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As 2024 draws to a close, we’d like to wish you a happy and safe holiday season and take a moment  
to reflect on the significant progress made over the past few months.

What to expect over the Christmas holidays
•	 Our work sites footprint will be reduced, with fencing removed in several areas.
•	� Gorge Road and Henry Street will reopen with Henry Street serving as a turnaround street 

until the new link opens.
•	� We’ll have a maintenance crew on site, addressing minor tasks and conducting routine 

maintenance checks throughout the worksite during the holiday season.

Questions?
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact QLDC customer services at 03 441 0499 or email services@qldc.govt.nz. 
For more information on the Town Centre Arterial project, visit www.qldc.govt.nz/town-centre-arterial-road
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Looking ahead to 2025
We’ll return to work on 6 January to prepare for the Arterial Road to open on 30 January 2025.  
When the road opens, we’ll still be working on the side roads at Ballarat Street, Malaghan Street, 
Beetham Street and the Stanley Street intersection. More information on this to come in the new year.

Thank you for your patience throughout this year!

Here’s a few photos of our progress over the past few months:
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